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Procurement Authorization – Subway Track Rail Milling 
Services 

TTC Board Decision 

 
The TTC Board on April 11, 2024, adopted the following: 

That the TTC Board:  

1. Authorize the award of a contract for subway track rail milling services for a period of 
three years commencing on August 24, 2024, with extension options for up to two 
additional, one-year terms, to Rhomberg Sersa, in the total upset limit amount of 
$11,990,000, including applicable taxes on the basis of the lowest bid price. 
Procurement Authorization – Subway Track Rail Milling Services.  

2. Delegate authority to the TTC’s Chief Executive Officer to execute the first one-year 
term extension option valued at $4,076,600, inclusive of HST, and the second 
oneyear term extension option valued at $4,076,600, inclusive of HST, for a total 
contract value of $20,143,200. 


